Special Meeting of the Windemere Township Board  -  October 22, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM by Chairman, Pete Steen.  Others present were Supervisor John Wesely,  Treasurer Ron Mossberg,  Clerk Scott Danelski,  and Road Maintenance Supervisor Mike Buetow.  Absent Supervisor, Dale Kirkeby

WINDEMERE  TOWNSHIP  2019  BUDGET  :
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Windemere Township 2019 budget was discussed.  The purpose of the budget is to inform the township constituents of proposed upcoming costs and use that information when setting the next levy at the township’s annual meeting.  Treasurer Ron Mossberg created the attached Excel spreadsheet showing the previous three year’s expenditures and also a three-year average of expenditures to help the board supervisors set the budget.  The attached spreadsheet is the preliminary proposed figures for the Windemere Township 2019 budget.

Motion made by Steen, seconded by Wesely to adjourn the special meeting at 7:05 PM.  
Motion passed, 2 Aye – 0 Nay.


RESPECTFULLY  SUBMITTED  :                                                                      APPROVED  :

Scott Danelski,  Clerk                                                                                     Pete Steen,  Chairman










